

May 13, 2019

Dear RCOC Stakeholders:

I want to personally welcome you to Regional Center of Orange County and invite you to review our Purchase of Service Guidelines. These guidelines help us to exercise good stewardship, ensuring that individuals with developmental disabilities and their families receive services and supports that enhance the quality of life for the people served by RCOC. These guidelines also allow members of the community to understand the types of services funded by RCOC, and the basic criteria to access those services.

From time to time, the Regional Center of Orange County updates the guidelines to address the evolving needs of the community and to comply with new requirements from the California State Legislature or the Department of Developmental Services. Each regional center develops its own Purchase of Service Guidelines that are unique to the community that it serves. These guidelines are approved by the California Department of Developmental Services to assure that they conform with the Lanterman Act. If you have any questions or concerns about the guidelines or the services and supports you receive from RCOC, I encourage you to contact your Service Coordinator.

Sincerely,

Larry Landauer Executive Director